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Agreed Report of meeting held for the Board of Management  

 

Clonturk Community College 

 

Hybrid Meeting – In person / over ZOOM 

Agreed Report The BOM want to thank the teaching staff for the wide range 

of Extra Curricular Activities on offer to students. 

The BOM want to thank the PGTA for their work in supporting 

the school community. The BOM look forward to supporting 

the PGTA upcoming Winter Fair that will be held in the school. 

The BOM want to thank the teachers who accompanied the 

first student foreign exchange trip that took place recently. 

The BOM were delighted to hear how the school is engaging in 

the SSE process. The BOM will look for updates on its 

implementation over the course of the year. 

The BOM again want to raise concerns over the students and 

staff Health and Safety accessing the school site. Of note the 

access for wheelchair users which requires more then the 

recent installation of bollards at the school gate. 

The BOM although pleased to have received correspondence 

from the DES on the development of the school campus would 

still like to see something more substantiated agreed upon in 

terms of a timeframe for delivery of the new school building. 

The BOM will work with the PGTA to support the Principal in 

seeking this to be addressed by the DES. 

In addition a number of polices were adopted by the BOM: 

SNA Policy 

Agreed by the BOM 



Anti-Bullying Policy 

Next Meeting: December 12th 2023 6.00pm on ZOOM. 

 

Signed 

Anne Phelan 

Chairperson to the Board 


